
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 7th March 2025 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
~ TERM 4~ 

24/02/25—4/04/25 
 

Week 3 
 
 

Monday 10th March 
3:05– 4:30pm Gurkha  
Culture Club 
 
Tuesday 11th March 

3.05-4.05pm Football Club 
 

Wednesday 12th March 
3:05-4.05pm Gymnastics 
Club 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 

Thursday 13th March 
 
Friday 14th March 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 
 

Week 4 
 

Monday 17th March 
3:05– 4:30pm Gurkha  
Culture Club 
 
Tuesday 18th March 
3.05-4.05pm Football Club 
 
Wednesday 19th March 
3:05-4.05pm Gymnastics 
Club 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 20th March 

 
Friday 21st March 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 

 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
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      HOUSE points   
  TERM 4 

The End of week results:  
 

          connaught:    068 
          Redoubt:         060 
          Burgoyne:      048 
          Kearsney:      035 

SUPERSTARS!  
 

This week’s superstars are:  
 

Omar, Sana, Rowan, Esme, Yuhang,   

Stanley, Aisha, Emanuela, Andrew B,   

Percy, Kaspian, Aylan, Masi and Fardin,  
 

 

WELL DONE AND  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

Happy Birthday to:       
 

Maryam, Thomas and Osman 
 

We hope you have had or still to have a wonderful day 

celebrating. 

Vaping Online Workshop - March 18th  
 

Grow your skills and knowledge by attending 
Hope UK's 30-minute online workshop on 

vaping - open to all at a cost of just £5.  This 
essential training workshop on Tuesday 18 

March, 7.30-8.00pm will look at how vapes 
work and what they contain. It will consider the 
risks – specially for younger users – and discuss 

the pressures they face from advertising and 
peers. The workshop will present up-to-date 

data on the current use of vapes by young  
people.  

To book your place, visit hopeuk.org/event/
vaping-online-training-course  

RED NOSE DAY 
21 MARCH 

We have a limited amount of Red Noses for 
sale at school.  They are £2.00 each and can be 

bought through School Spider from Monday, 10th 
March.  Your children can then come and collect their 

nose from the office once it is paid for. 

World Book Day 
2025 

What a great day we 
had!  

Thank you to  
everyone who has 

contributed to  
making today fun 

and fabulous!   Dress ups, book quizzes, book swaps, golden tickets, 
teacher swaps and  
CHOCOLATE!! 

  

Writer of the week 
The nominations this week are:  

 

Paddington:  Masi 

Cheshire Cat:  Sana 

Hiccup: Gigi 

Potter: Alexander 

                

The winner is: Masi 

Well done! 

https://hopeuk.org/event/vaping-online-training-course/?instance_id=134
https://hopeuk.org/event/vaping-online-training-course/?instance_id=134


 

 

      NEWSLETTER 7th March 2025 (Page 2) 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Fancy helping out? 
 We’d like the sheds to be bright and beautiful, so 

have bought some lovely paint.  
If you can spare an hour or so after school one day, to 
give them a lick of paint, it would be amazing.  Please 

let me know if you’d like to help out ad I will           
coordinate a convenient time.  

Thanks and best wishes  
Mrs Day  

Thank you to FOGS and The Port of Dover 

All the fundraising that FOGS have organised, has allowed 
us to buy not only 15 lovely brand new laptops but ALSO 
three sheds that will store toys and resources for children 

to play with at lunchtimes and playtimes.  
We were really lucky to have volunteers to help erect the 

sheds on Wednesday, so a huge thank you to Ian, Andrew, 
Andy and Dave for spending the day with us and working 

really hard to get all of the sheds built.  Thanks also to 
Jenny who reached out to us in the first place and 

 arranged the whole project.  
From everyone at Guston, thank you FOGS and The Port 

of Dover.  Now for the painting…. 

Statutory Inspection of Anglican and 

Methodist Schools (SIAMS) 

As you are aware, we had our SIAMS    

yesterday.  Whilst I can not share the 

outcome of the inspection, I would like to 

thank all those involved.   

The children spoke confidently and articulately about their experiences at school and staff kept the       

inspector talking for twice as long as was allocated—so clearly had a lot to say! Governors and the Diocese 

also had time to share their knowledge and experiences of the school.   

A special thank you to the parents who gave up their time to support the school.  

The full report will be shared in approximately 15 working day.  I will, of course share this with you when 

it is published.  

Thanks again to everyone involved.   

PLEASE VOTE!!!! 
We’re in the customer vote for a Tesco Stronger Starts. It’s a scheme which gives community  

projects/schools like us grants of up to £1,500.  
Tesco customers will now vote in the Dover Extra and Deal Mill Hill Express stores during April through to the end 
of June 2025 to decide how much funding we get, so please support us next time you shop at Tesco! To vote, you 

will need to make a purchase within store of any value. You will receive one token per transaction.  
 

Please use the following link to find out more about the scheme: 
https://www.tescoplc.com/strongerstarts 


